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Dear Grand Preschool Parents and Guardians,

| want to take a moment to express my gratitude for the trust you have placed in us. By
enrolling your child in our school, you have entrusted us with the responsibility of
providingthemwith aquality education that will helpthem achieve their dreams.

Your trustinour school means everythingtous. Itisaprivilege toworkwith your children
every day and to be a part of their educational journey. We take our responsibility
seriously and strive to provide an environment that fosters learning, growth, and
development.

We understand that choosing the right school for your child is animportant decision, and
we are honoured that you have chosen Canvas. Your trust in us inspires us to be the best
we can be, and we are committed to providing your child with an exceptional education
that preparesthemfor successintoday'sworld.

As parents of children born in the 21st century, it's important to gear up and adopt the
New Edge Parenting approach to help our children thrive in today's rapidly changing
world. This approach emphasizes the development of skills and mindset that are
essential for success in the 21st century, such as creativity, problem-solving, growth
mindset,emotionalintelligence,independence,and community support.

New Edge Parenting is an approach to parenting that emphasizes the development of
skills and mindset that are essential for success in today's rapidly changing world. It
focuses on fostering 4 C's, Critical thinking, Creative thinking, Communicating, and
Collaborating. By adopting this approach, parents can help their children thrive and
reach their full potential. Encouraging children to explore new ideas, think critically,
embrace challenges, take on responsibilities, and communicate effectively are some of
the key principles of New Edge Parenting. As a parent, it's important to stay ahead of the
curve and prepare your childrenfor success,and New Edge Parentingis agreat way todo
justthat.

On behalf of the entire Canvas Team, | want to thank you for your trust in our school. We
look forward to working with you and your child to help them achieve their full potential.

Happy Learning!!



ACTIVITY HELD

Makar Sankranti is a popular
festival celebrated in India in
mid-January every year.

Canvas International School
organize various activities like
kite flying, traditional food
making, and cultural programs
to celebrate this festival.

Canvins wear traditional clothes
and bring homemade sweets to
share with their classmates and teachers.

Teachers also educate students about the significance of the festival and its cultural importance.

Overall, Makar Sankranti celebration in school is a great way to promote cultural diversity and encourage
students to learn about different traditions and customs.

Republic day Celebration
Republic Day is animportant national festival in India celebrated on 26th January every year.
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Canvas International Schools across India celebrated Republic Day with
great enthusiasm and patriotic fervor.

Kids participated in various activities such as flag hoisting, singing the
national anthem, and cultural programs.

Students participated in various cultural activities , displaying their
patriotism and respect for the nation. Overall, Republic Day celebration
in schools is a great way to instill national pride and honor the
achievements of our country.




Foundation Day Celebration — Canvas Rise
Canvas International School celebrated its Foundation day on 8th February.
The 7th Foundation Day celebration of a school can be a significant milestone,
marking seven years since its establishment.

The school administration use
. the opportunity to reflect on
its achievements and progress
over the past seven years and
set new goals for the
future. Overall, celebrating
the Foundation Day of a
school can be an excellent
way to bring the
community together and
celebrate its
achievements.

Holi Celebration

Holi is a colorful and vibrant festival celebrated in India, usually in March. Canvas International School
celebrated holi with full fervor.

Children are provided with traditional Holi sweets such as gujiyas, mathris, and thandai to experience the
culinary delights of the festival. Overall, celebrating Holi in preschools can be an excellent way to
introduce young children to the cultural diversity of India and encourage them to learn about different
customs and traditions. It can also be an opportunity to have fun, play, and enjoy the festival with their
peers and teachers.
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Culmination day

Culminating activities help to demonstrate the advanced abilities that the child has
developed in relation to master their subjects.

Culmination day is an important
event in preschools, as it marks
the end of an academic year and
the successful completion of the
preschool program.

1. Canvins showcase their talents
and skills learned throughout the
year, such as singing, dancing,
and reciting poems.




2. Children can be presented with certificates of completion, acknowledging their hard work and
dedication during the academic year.

3. Finally, the school administration may also use the opportunity to reflect on the academic year and set
new goals for the future. Overall, culmination day celebrations can be an excellent way to recognize the
achievements of young children, foster a sense of community, and encourage them to continue their
journey of learning and growth.

National Love your Pet Day chowhs
FEBRUARY 201k,
Animals can be wonderful friends and companions for our little darlings. HATIO
1
They know they have a loving, constant friend who's always there for them. mlﬂu:’z:’ff P?. Dag.

Canvins shared their pictures with their furry friend. ~
The main objective of organizing Pet Day was to bring an awareness and
create a sense of responsibility in the minds of our tiny tots on how we
need to love and care for other living beings.
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Mindfull gift giving in Families Shapes Childrens Values

Gift giving is a traditional practice in most families. On special occasions throughout the year, and
especially during the holiday season, children are faced with gift-giving decisions that will shape their
lifelong values about giving

Why is Gift Giving Important?

Understanding the importance of gift giving is the first step to mindful giving. Children associate their
birthdays and the holiday season with being receivers of gifts. But according to studies in human
development, it is gift giving that reaps the biggest psychological rewards. Why?

1. Gift giving builds empathy. To give meaningful gifts, children must put themselves in others' shoes to
imagine “what would be meaningful to someone else?”

2. Gift giving shows others you care. Positive relationships are built upon caring and respect. Even a
simple card or electronic message with a note of encouragement is viewed as a gift by the recipient.

3. Gift giving is an act of kindness. Being kind to others improves a family's and a community's quality
of life.

4. Gift giving increases well-being. Devoting personal resources on behalf of others has been found to be
one of the most important predictors of satisfaction and well-being.



Discover the Meaning of Gift Giving Through Action

What values does your family hold about gift giving? How do you express those values?

Parents can help children and teens realize the internal rewards of giving by teaching them how to give
back during the holidays and throughout the year.

Set a time to talk together as a family about your gift-giving values and how to put them into action.
Families are often so busy during the holidays that it's easy to go through the motions of gift gifting
without connecting to the deeper meaning of giving. Yet it is these deep connections that shape
children's identities, that teach them the gift of giving.

sMake children part of the dialog on gift giving. Engage their ideas and allow them to strategize with you.
Studies show that when youth learn about and participate in active giving during childhood and
adolescence, the internal benefits last a lifetime.

Parent Orientation Program

Parent orientation program held at Deoli branch.

Starting preschool can be a big transition for young children and their families. Parent orientation helps ease
this transition by providing parents with information about what their child can expect, how to prepare for
thefirst day of school, and what to do if their child is having difficulty adjusting.

1. Parent orientation provides an opportunity for parents to ask questions and raise any concerns they may
have about the program. This helps ensure that parents feel heard and understood, and that any issues can
be addressed before they become bigger problems. Parent orientation is an important component of any
preschool program. It provides parents with important information, builds relationships, establishes
expectations, eases transition, and addresses concerns. By investing in parent orientation, preschools can set
the stage fora successful and rewarding learning experience for both children and parents.

In Canvas we believe that parent involvement is essential to the success of our program. We encourage
parents to be involved in their child's learning and to communicate regularly with their child's teacher. We
offer several opportunities for parent involvement, including parent-teacher conferences, classroom
volunteering, and parent education workshops.

Awards

Congratulations to our Honorable
Founder and Managing Director
Ms. Hema Harchandani for being
awarded the Triton Education
Achievers Awards and Conclave
2023 in the category of Best Pre
school chain of the year.

Thank you parents and team
for your constant support.




Managing Director Hema Harchandani
of Canvas International School attended Education Conclave

Attending an education conclave can provide educationists &9 Teachmint
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idea sharing, policy updates, and inspiration and motivation. It TR

is an important way to stay up-to-date with the latest Upcoming trends in the sducation industry
developments in the field, and to connect with others who

share a passion for education. “‘i‘r
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Education conclave provides a forum for educationists to share
their ideas and experiences with others in the field. This
exchange of ideas can inspire new approaches to teaching and
learning, and can lead to new insights and innovations in

the field.
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UPCOMING ACTIVITIES

World Health Day.
World Heritage day.
Reduce, Reuse, Recycle — Show and tell on Earth Day.

Rhyme Time on English language Day.
Move Against Gravity on International Dance day.
Pool Party.
Ride your bicycle on World Bicycle Day. gl )
International Day of Yoga. "
Mud Day Celebration.




PARENT
TESTIMONIAL
DAY
BRANCH

Canvas International School is
doing excellent in all the fields

to children. Very nicely planned
and organized Academic
programme. Good efforts by all

teachers. | am very grateful to all
teachers, coordinator and Principal.
My child is being groomed very

well. | feel that my decision was right in sending “
my child to Canvas International School. Keep it
up! I wish a great success to Canvas international School.Heartfelt gratitude to

you, all her teachers, Priti ma’am and Aashish Sir for the continued guidance and

care. It was a pleasure meeting you for the PTM.

Thanku.

With regards.

Parents of Saanvi Khandelwal
Father : Ankit Khandelwal *
Mother : Priyanka Khandelwal

*»

-Pragati Bhatia

Head Marketing at Canvas
International School

%»

\RENTING TIPS

Give space to your children

Sudha Murthy talked about the importance of
space for children. Many parents have a habit of
giving everything to their children in hand and
forcing them to do stuff, eat, study, and so on.
However, parents must leave their kids whenever
they deny something. If they are hungry, they will
eat normal meals like dal chawal too. Also, she
talked about giving space to the kids when they
are sad. Every person has ups and downs in life
and so do children. So don’t get scared when
they don’t want to talk, give them their space.
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